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SECRETARY'S NEWS LETTER 
 
Next annual scientific conference of the Research Society for Study of Diabetes in India 
will be held at Hotel Harsha, Bangalore, preceding the annual session of the Association 
of Physicians of India at Bangalore on 18th January, 1985. 
 
Dr. C. Munichoodappa (Specialists' Clinic, 15/3, Madras Bank Road, Near India Garrage, 
Bangalore-560 001) is the local organising secretary for this session. 
 
The theme for the session is "Monitoring of diabetic control". You are requested to submit 
papers on this theme or free communications for presentation at scientific annual meeting 
by 30th September, 1984 to the undersigned. The best paper of the session will be 
awarded Dr. Sam G.P. Moses Prize. 
 
A session by dieticians on evaluation of cooking oils and fats used by diabetics in India 
will follow. Distinguished dieticians from different parts of the country will present data 
on the subject. 
 
Nominations for the Society's annual oration are invited and should reach undersigned by 
September 30, 1984. 
 
Second Advanced Course on Diabetes Mellitus is planned in the month of March, 1985 at 
AIIMS, New Delhi, under the auspices of National Academy of Medical Sciences. 
Members may contact Secretary for any information. 
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